

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and

DATE: October 10, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 18-0279

City Streets - Closing - Dillon Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 18-0279, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing Dillon Street.

Passage of this Bill will allow Greektown LLC, the developer, to take the next step towards executing the Residential Planned Unit Development bringing 13 new townhomes to the community as well as a commercial building proposed along O'Donnell Street.

BDC supports the proposed ordinance and is respectfully requesting that Bill No. 18-0279 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc: Kyron Banks